CRAFT CLASSES
Following upon suggestions received from a number of residents, to the effect that they would like to see art and craft classes offered in the parish, the Council was pleased to support a project for drawing classes. Held in the village hall in Upwell, these began at the start of March. Virginia and Dorn, the two tutors, have been very pleased with the interest shown locally, and 15 people have subscribed to attend for the 6 week course. If this proves to be as successful as we anticipate, the plan is to extend the course with further 6 week programmes after Easter.

Encouraged by this outcome, the Council intends to offer further such classes. One already arranged is announced below. We hope, with the agreement of the headteacher and Governors, to offer this in after school hours at our Community Primary School. Here are the details, as provided by the tutor:

A STROKE OF INSPIRATION

A six session workshop on Decorative Painting and Brushstroke Designs to be given by Prue Lester at either Upwell Primary School or the Village Hall.   

Prue has worked for many years as a furniture painter and as a specialist in decorative techniques such as marbling and gilding.  She also has a stand in All Saints’ Garden in Cambridge, a market devoted exclusively to Art and Crafts, where she sells hand painted gifts and has contributed to a number of books on Decorative Painting.  She has offered to run a project based course to teach the surprisingly simple skills needed to transform uninteresting, shabby or dated household items.  Recycling with a difference! 

The six weekly classes, to be held in the afternoons after school, will cover preparation, base coats, applied decoration and finishing, including antiquing. 

If possible, those interested to take part should bring a small piece of wooden furniture, such as a magazine tidy, tray, small chair or stool, otherwise Prue will provide a variety of blank boxes that can be bought from her at cost.  All work will be carried out with materials that can be bought locally from D.I.Y. and artists supply shops. 

As the existing course running in the village hall, the cost will be £7.00 per person per session.  At the end of the first, if you wish to continue, you will be asked to pay for the remaining 5. 

The planned start is shortly after the Easter holidays, so if you are interested please get in touch with Prue by giving her a ring on 01945 772234 or e.mail her:  pruelester@hotmail.com. 

Everyone is welcome, even if you have never held paintbrush before! 
